
From: mary hammond
To: City Council
Subject: Ord. 654
Date: Monday, January 06, 2014 3:52:07 PM

Happy New Year to all Council Members!

Along with many Shoreline residents, I am strongly encouraging you to do the right
thing for the future character of the community, with your precedent-setting vote
tonight.  

Sincerely,

Mary Louise Hammond
615 NW 185th St
Shoreline, WA  98177

206 542 0830

marylhammond1@gmail.co,
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